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Elsen, Nikki

From: Sherry Sawle <shersaw@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 7:47 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: SUPPORT FOR REUSE OF SOUTH COMMUNITY LIBRARY BUILDINGAT 1307 16TH ST S. 

LACROSSE

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
To whom this may concern,  
 
I have loved books and libraries as long as I can remember! 
 
I associate libraries with great memories.  
The building at 1307 16th St s MUST remain intact! Preserve memories! 
I urge the City of LaCrosse to use the, unfortunately,  former Sohth Branch Library building for the good of the people in 
LaCrosse! 
 
Quite a few years ago, now, I attended meetings within the walls of that building. The purpose was to generate ideas for 
the use of the building and the land. 
Sure. It's easier to just tear down a beautiful historic building...but, use your noggins to figure put how to preserve a 
historical, integral part of LaCrosse.   
 
Sherry Sawle 
1642 Hyde Ave. 
LaCrosse 
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